
NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School Donates Food for those in 
Need! 
Timmins, October 24, 2011:   

O'Gorman Intermediate Catholic School, over a two week period in October, 
collected 1559 non-perishable food items for the Timmins Food Bank and they 
also donated a cheque of $80.00 to help those less fortunate and in need. 

Ted Weltz, OICS Principal stated, “The Catholic virtue of the month for October is 
Gratitude, and what better way to demonstrate this virtue to our students by 
asking them to donate and collect non-perishable food for those people within 
our community who do not have enough to eat.  We have to be grateful for 
what we have and at OICS we always strive to help our neighbours in need!” 

 

OICS Students assist with loading donated food items to the Timmins Food Bank 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


